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Submission: My family request that CHIPPENDALE, where we live and own several houses, is NOT split in two as suggested 
by certain people. This is because Chippendale has a strong identity and is a tight knit community. We get things done as a team 
--- and we're already such a small suburb. Better to keep us under the CITY OF SYDNEY as that way we'll function better. 
 
We also request that the CITY OF SYDNEY (CoS) is NOT merged with the EASTERN SUBURBS or WESTERN SUBURBS. 
CoS is a very well run council with unique needs given the nature of economic activity, including tourism, nightlife and the 
residents it attracts. 
 
Thank-you, 
Dr Jarrod Vassallo 
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